
The reopening of university restaurants relies on a reinforced health protocol (distance of
2 metres between each guest, ban on gatherings, masks worn when moving around the
facilities, take-away orders only, etc.). Consequently, the reception capacity of the dining
rooms will however be limited.

Students are therefore able to eat their take-away order seated in a suitable and warm
space.  Normandie still provides take-away meals, as has been the case since
November 2020.

For further information, please visit the 

 

Since Monday 8th February, university restaurants have once again been
allowed to welcome students, who are now offered a full meal for 1 €.
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REOPENING OF THE UNIVERSITY
RESTAURANTS AND
APPLICATION OH THE 1€
STUDENT MEAL PLAN

A reinforced health protocol to increase safety

Most of the 32  restaurants that have provided take-away meals since 1st
November have reopened their dining rooms to students.
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CROUS Normandie website.
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